
From: Dale Munsch 

Date: Mon, Oct 11, 2021 at 10:41 AM

Subject: Redistricting

To: <votersfirstact@crc.ca.gov>


To Whom It May Concern,


I would like to agree with the districts drawn in the maps included with this email.  It provides an 
opportunity for like communities to have a stronger voice in their representative government.  Please 
consider this realignment as you perform your duties.


Dale Munsch
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